
Letter of recommendation
For Dàvid Horov

To whom it may concern,

I am pleased to write this letter of recommendation for David, who has been a valued
frontend developer on our team. Working remotely, David has consistently
demonstrated an outstanding work ethic, dedication, and a remarkable ability to
collaborate seamlessly with our team.

David is truly a pleasure to work with. He brings a positive energy that brightens
every interaction, keeping everyone around him motivated and in good spirits. His
natural enthusiasm and genuine friendliness have made him a core part of our team
culture, even from a distance.

One of David's standout qualities is his proactive approach. We never had to worry
about his workload or prioritization—David consistently reaches out to ensure he’s
aligned with the team’s highest-priority tasks, often completing them with impressive
efficiency. He’s both diligent and eager to contribute, never hesitating to take on
responsibilities and ensure his work aligns with our goals.

Moreover, David actively seeks feedback and is refreshingly open to constructive
criticism. His responsiveness to input, coupled with his insightful opinions, has made
him an essential part of our feedback loops, strengthening our development
processes. He’s also taken commendable initiative to improve our code quality and
explore new ways of working, always pushing for better standards.

In summary, David is a dedicated, skilled, and charismatic frontend developer who
would be an asset to any team. I am confident that he will bring the same level of
enthusiasm, professionalism, and innovation to any future roles he undertakes.

Please feel free to reach out if you have any further questions about David’s
performance and contributions to our team.
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